
IMPORTANT COMMUNITY SURVEY!
Attention all residents of Ashfield, Buckland, Charlemont,
Colrain, Hawley, Heath, Plainfield, Rowe, and Shelburne

WE NEED YOUR INPUT

SURVEY LINK
surveymonkey.com/r/2D8Tcommunity-survey

The Mohawk Trail and Hawlemont School Districts have 
engaged Berkshire Educational Resources K12 (BERK12) to
complete a thorough sustainability study that ultimately will
present the Districts, their member towns, and their
communities with ideas about the educational, financial, and
operational future of the Districts. For this work to be
successful, we need your help! 

GO TO THE SURVEY LINK or SCAN THE QR CODE to give us
your thoughts on the Districts today and share your hopes
for the future. 

Survey responses will be accepted until JUNE 24



MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD!
FILL OUT A SURVEY BY  JUNE 24 to let
us know your thoughts about future
possibilities for the Mohawk Trail and
Hawlemont Regional School Districts. Go
to the survey link and QR code below.

Go to 2districts8towns.org to learn more
about the sustainability study.

SURVEY LINK
surveymonkey.com/r/2D8Tcommunity-survey


